
 

 

Enquiries to: Tom Albert 

Phone:                9524 3377 

Email:        talbert@gleneira.vic.gov.au 

 

 

 

5 October 2023 

 

 

Danny Hahesy 

PO BOX 3204 

PRAHRAN EAST  VIC  3181 

 

 

Dear Danny 

 

Planning Permit Application #GE/DP-36420/2023 

Property:  139 Hawthorn Road Caulfield North and 141 Hawthorn Road Caulfield North 

 

On 15 August 2023 Council requested further information in regards to your permit application. We 

understand that you seek an extension of time to provide this information and considered the reason 

provided.  

 

Good news, Council grants an additional two months to provide the information requested. The further 

information required is now due to be provided by 12 December 2023.  

 

Please bear in mind that the planning permit application will lapse if this date is not met so I trust the 

time extension is sufficient.  

 

To submit your response to further information please Click Here or alternatively send the information 

to mail@gleneira.vic.gov.au and attention to myself.  

Urban Planning appreciates your participation in the planning permit process. If you have any questions, 

our team is contactable on 9524 3333. 

 

All the best, 

 

 

 

TOM ALBERT 

PRINCIPAL URBAN PLANNER 

https://epathway-web.gleneira.vic.gov.au/ePathway/Production/Web/Login/Login.aspx?ForceLogin=True&js=-1982527724
mailto:mail@gleneira.vic.gov.au

